STATE OF WASHINGTON
WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., PO, Box 47250 » Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-T160 » TTY (360) 5806-8203
VIA US MAIL AND FAX

May 29, 2012

Richard Asche
Bremerton-Kitsap Airporter, Inc.
PO Box 1255

Port Orchard, WA 98366

RE:  Filing for a Special Fuel Surcharge,
Docket TC-120763 '

Dear Mr. Asche:

On May 29, 2012, Bremerton-Kitsap Airporter, Inc. (the Company), filed with the
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) a special fuel
surcharge filing of $2.25 per one-way passenger, which the Commission assigned Docket
TC-120763. The Company requested the Commission make the surcharge effective on
May 31, 2012.

As you were previously advised by Staff, the Commission by order (Order 05, issued in
Docket A-042090) requires all fuel surcharge filings to allow at least three business days
for processing. For this reason, I am unable to approve your proposed fuel surcharge,

You are free to refile your request at any time. In the meantime, the Company’s $2.00 per
one-way passenger fuel surcharge that became effective on May 23, 2012, pursuant to
Docket TC-120719, will remain in effect until June 22, 2012.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Mike Young at
myoung@utc.wa.gov or (360) 664-1155.

Sincerely,

Ao

DAVID W, DANNER
Executive Director and Secretary



